
Welcome to 
Stonehaven Fetteresso  

18th May 2025 

office@fetteresso.org.uk               Scottish Charity Number SC011191 

The Sunday service starts at 10:45am and is followed by an invitation to 

join us for tea and coffee in the hall. All are welcome. 

Prayer requests for the prayer chain can be emailed to:  

prayer@fetteresso.org.uk 

As always all prayer requests will be treated confidentially. 

The Church Office is open weekdays 09:15-12:15. Fetteresso Church, Bath 

Street, Stonehaven, AB39 2DH. 

 01569 767689                                            Stonehaven Fetteresso Church 

           office@fetteresso.org.uk                                          www.fetteresso.org.uk 

If you require the services of a minister, our pastoral support worker Roseanne 

Shewan can be contacted on 07503 072679. 

If you really 

keep the royal 

law found in 

Scripture, “Love 

your neighbour 

as yourself,” 

you are doing 

right. 

James 2 v 8 

mailto:prayer@fetteresso.org


May 
19th Monday Under 3’s 10 am 

  Place to Pray 2 pm 

20th Tuesday Under 3’s 10 am 

  Paint and Pray 10am 

  Focus 2pm 

21st Wednesday Community Café 10:30am — 2pm 

  Bible Study 12:30 pm 

  Ignite 7:30 pm 

23rd Friday Under 3’s 10 am 

  Through the roof 1:15 pm 

Dates for your Diary 

Donations for the 

foodbank can be left in 

the church or hall 

vestibules. 



Upcoming Sunday Services  

18th May Worship & 
Service Leader James Dickinson 

25th May Worship & 
Service Leader Linda Lawton 

Paint and Pray– Would like to thank everyone for their time. Whether 

you set up, ran or cleared up the coffee morning; came along in 

support and purchased items or donated money or gifts. What ever 

your involvement, Thank you. Around £1000 was raised for benches at 

the Caim in Luthermuir and at Fetteresso Church.  

Moderator’s Challenge– Between Fetteresso’s coins for Africa funds, 

recent requests for donations, Paint and Pray donation from previous 

funds and the kind retiring donation from the funeral of the late Anne 

Graham, we are pleased to advise over £1600 has been raised and will 

be donated to the Moderators Challenge 2024-2025! Thank you. 

May Prayers– the latest May prayers are available in the church 

vestibule & this May are focused on the nominating committees needs. 

Movie Afternoon– The Community group are hosting a movie 

afternoon on Monday 2nd June (bank holiday) 2 pm. If anyone is 

happy to help clear up after the movie event please contact Lorna 

MacLean or the church office.  

Lighthouse– Sunday 8th June 7-9pm. Open usually to S1-S6 pupils, 

this session is open to P7 pupils as they transition to the academy. 

More info to follow so please save the date and watch this space...   

Holiday Club– Monday 11th—Friday 15th August 10am– 12 noon! 

The booking for this years holiday club will open on Sunday 25th May 

and will open to public registration on Monday 26th May. Watch this 

space and don’t forget to book! 



Contact Us  

Pastoral Support Worker             Church Administrator  

Roseanne Shewan                Zoe Stott 

07503 072679                 01569 767689 

roseanne.shewan@fetteresso.org.uk              office@fetteresso.org.uk 
 

Safeguarding Coordinators:              C & Y Admin Assistant 

safeguarding@fetteresso.org.uk            Kate Ellix 

Janice Boggon 07711 583317            ChildrenAndYouth@Fetteresso.org.uk 

Kate Russon  07887 765013      

Sundays - 18th May 25th May 1st June 

Church 

Officer 
Elaine 

Kininmonth 

Ian Davies James Dickinson 

Welcome 

Team 
Anne Adams Neil Clark Aileen Pyper 

Kids talk James Dickinson Matt Sinar Ian MacKenzie 

Bible reader Eve Isaac Susan Jenkins Jean Webster 

Prayers for 

others 
Len Montgomery Roseanne Shewan TBC 

Flowers Ian and Alison 

MacKenzie 

Joan Barfoot Hugh and Bertha 

Ramsay 

Tea / Coffee Aileen Pyper and 

team 

Joan Macdonald 

and team 

James Dickinson and 

team 

Fetteresso services are filmed and live streamed. Please be aware that the central 

first four rows may be in camera. Occasionally, more rows may be visible. 

Photographs may only be taken by our Social Media Co-ordinator, for our media 

applications and church website. If you would prefer not to be included, please 

sit in one of the no camera zones or speak to the Multimedia team.  Thank you.  


